
February 21, 2019 
@ Summit ESC 

Two sessions will be offered on this day:  
(Click on session date to Register) 

AM Session - 9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.  
PM Session - 12:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.   

 

Why: College Board is making improvements to the way AP works that will im-

pact every high school in Ohio and across the United States. These improvements 
are in response to what College Board has been hearing from practitioners to 
better meet the needs of teachers and students. Beginning in the 2019-2020 
school year College Board will roll out new resources to support teachers and stu-
dents all year. These improvements will require a change to the timeline and reg-
istration process for schools and students. All schools offering AP will implement 
these changes in the  2019-2020 school year.  
 

For:  District and School Leaders, AP Coordinators, Instructional Leaders and 

any staff with AP oversight and coordination  
 

Cost:  FREE 

                        Questions? Please contact Holly at hollys@summitesc.org  

                      NO REFUNDS ON WORKSHOP REGISTRATIONS 

UPCOMING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

Big Changes Coming to AP in 2019! 
New Processes and Resources 

Get Ready for the Future of AP 


